
23rd September 2019 

Dear Parent, 

We would like to invite your child to a series of sessions to support their spelling and 

grammar skills. We operated these sessions last year and they had a very positive impact on 

the children’s outcomes. 

The sessions will be delivered every morning (except Wednesday when we have a staff 

briefing) from 8:30am until 9am starting Monday 30th September until Friday 13th December 

and will focus on supporting your child in the acquisition of spelling and grammar strategies 

to aid them during their writing experiences in class. These sessions will be delivered by Mrs 

Narraway, Mr Duckett and Mrs Urmston then Mr Singleton will ensure they are consistently 

applied in class. 

The sessions will be tailored to consolidating existing spelling and grammar skills to support 

your child in achieving the expected standard (or greater depth) at the end of Year 6. These 

sessions are open to all Year 6 pupils as a booster session and we very much hope that you 

will encourage your child to be part of them. 

Please could you indicate on the slip below if you are happy for your child to take part in the 

sessions identified for them and will ensure they are in school every day (except 

Wednesdays) from 8:30am. If they will not be attending, please could you send the slip in to 

confirm this so we can create the registers and resources. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact school. 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 

 

SPELLING AND GRAMMAR SKILS 

Name of child:___________________________________________________ 

 

I do/do not want my child to be part of the morning spelling and grammar sessions. 

I will ensure they will be present in school at 8:30am. 

 

Signed;_______________________________________________________ 

Date_______________________________________________ 


